



**Muswell Hill, Alexandra, Fortis Green and Highgate Area Forum and Committee**

**THURSDAY, 16TH JUNE, 2011**

**6.30 pm**

**VENUE: THE BRITISH LEGION MEETING ROOM, THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION,  
MUSWELL HILL ROAD, LONDON N10 3NG**

**MEMBERS OF THE AREA COMMITTEE/FORUM:**

Councillors Allison, Beacham, Bloch, Davies, Engert (Chair), Erskine, Hare, Jenks, Newton, Scott, Solomon and Williams

**Introduction by the Chair – Councillor Gail Engert 6.30pm**

**AREA FORUM (6.35pm)**

- **The new Area Forum**

The Area Liaison Officer - Mun Thong Phung will give a brief explanation of the functions of the new arrangements for the Area Forum and recent changes to how the Council takes decisions and will answer questions

See the following link : <http://www.haringey.gov.uk/governance-review>

- **Pinkham Way (6.50pm)**

***Marc Dorfman - Assistant Director for Planning, Regeneration and Economy will be in attendance to provide a briefing on the processes, including consultation, for dealing with the planning application on Pinkham Way with an opportunity for residents to ask questions on how they can be kept informed, where they can view the application and the supporting documentation, and make their comments.***

- **The new environment contract with Veolia (7.30pm)**

***John Crawley – Village Manager and a senior Manager from Veolia will be in attendance together with Graham Jones - Waste Services Procurement Consultant of the LB Haringey***

The Council has agreed that Veolia will provide a range of environmental

services. The new contract provides that we have some discretion on services at a local level. This short presentation will outline the choices available to the area and questions will be welcome.

- **Pothole repair funding (7.50pm)**

***Joan Hancox - Head Of Sustainable Transport (Frontline Services Dept)  
will be in attendance***

To note how funding for pothole repairs has been allocated, what it can be used for and to invite questions.

### **AREA COMMITTEE at 8.05pm**

#### **1. TERMS OF REFERENCE**

#### **2. THE NEW ENVIRONMENT CONTRACT WITH VEOLIA**

The Chair to summarise the issues raised during discussion of the Veolia Contract, and the Committee will comment on the next steps of working with the new contract.

#### **3. AREA COMMITTEE PLAN**

A discussion about the development of local plans and priority setting.

#### **4. POT HOLE REPAIR FUNDING**

To summarise the issues raised during discussion how funding for pothole repairs has been allocated and what it can be used for.

#### **5. TO NOTE DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS AND DISCUSSION ON VENUES AND AGENDA ITEMS**

**8 September 2011  
12 January 2012  
29 March 2012**

#### **6. ANY OTHER BUSINESS OF AN URGENT NATURE**

David McNulty  
Head of Local Democracy  
and Member Services  
Level 5  
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ

Clifford Hart  
Committee Manager  
Level 5  
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ

Tel: 0208 489 2920

Email: [clifford.hart@haringey.gov.uk](mailto:clifford.hart@haringey.gov.uk)

Thursday, 02 June 2011

This page is intentionally left blank